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WELCOME GAIL!

We have a new employee at Fond 
du Lac Credit Union! Meet Gail!

Gail joined our team as a part-
time Member Associate in April. 
She brings six and a half years of 
Teller experience, as well as an 
Accounting Assistant degree. She 
loves serving people and doing 
what she can to help.

Next time you visit us, be sure to 
say, “Hi!” to Gail!

DIANE’S RETIREMENT

After 26 years, Diane retired from 
Fond du Lac Credit Union in June.

Diane started at FDLCU as a part-
time teller in 1995. In 2001, she 
officially became a Loan Officer 
and has since been serving our 
membership in a lending capacity.

Diane has been a great coworker, 
a super fun prankster - and a 
wonderful friend. We wish you the 
best in all you do, Diane!

HOLIDAY CLOSINGS:
•	 INDEPENDENCE DAY
  July 3 - July 5

•	 LABOR DAY
  Sept 4 - Sept 6

UPCOMING EVENTS:
•	 PULL TAB DRIVE
  July 1 - July 27

•	 BACK-TO-SCHOOL 
SUPPLY DRIVE

  July 1 - Aug 20

OUR MISSION:
TO CREATE EXCEPTIONAL 
MEMBER EXPERIENCES.

STAY UPDATED & ACCESS 
ALL OF YOUR ACCOUNTS 
24/7 AT FDLCU.com



91 N Pioneer Road, Fond du Lac, WI 54935-1005
PHONE: (920) 921-1123   |   FAX: (920) 921-2460

PIGS ON THE LOOSE!

Thanks to all who participated in 
our Pig Hunt during the month 
of May! Be sure to follow us on 
Facebook, @fdlcu, to be the first 
to know about upcoming events 
and giveaways. Did you know 
where all of our piggies
were hiding?

1. Lakeside Park
2. Lallier Park
3. Adelaide Park
4. NFDL Village Park
5. Lakeside Workout Equipment

FDLCU SCHOLARSHIP WINNER

The 2021 FDLCU Scholarship winner is Ethan 
Harbridge from Fond du Lac High School. Ethan 
has a 3.56 GPA and is enrolled at UW LaCrosse 
for the fall semester. Congratulations and best 
wishes from all of us at FDLCU, Ethan!

EMPLOYEE PROMOTIONS

In May, we celebrated
three promotions:
• Heidi - Loan Processor
• Amanda - Member Consultant II
• Makaily - Member Consultant

HELP US HELP THE KIDS OF FOND DU LAC

In partner with Back to School FDL, Fond du Lac Credit Union is
collecting school supplies this July through August for children in need,
so that every child can start the school year ready to learn. You can
help us show our support by donating school supplies. Simply bring
some supplies to our location at 91 N Pioneer Road, where we have
a drop-off box located in our lobby. Every little bit helps! A list of
some of the supplies include:

• Binders 1”
• Colored pencils
• Compasses
• Crayola Markers
• Erasers
• Dry Erase Markers

CHECK YOUR CREDIT REPORT

Curious about your credit? Check it 
for free at annualcreditreport.com

WE’RE COLLECTING PULL TABS

Bring us your pull tabs! 
FDLCU is collecting tabs 
for the Ronald McDonald 
House year-round.

MARK YOUR CALENDARS

FDLCU is happy to be back 
to hosting in-person financial 
education, presented by Shelly 
Squier. Call 920-921-1123 or email 
marketing@fdlcu.com to reserve 
your seats (limit 20 per session)! 

Social Security Planning
Tuesday, August 17 @ 6pm

Estate Planning, Wills and
Trusts, POA
Tuesday, September 28 @1pm
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• Glue
• Glue Sticks
• Graph Paper
• Highlighters
• Index Cards 3’ x 5”
• Pencil Cases

• Spiral notebooks
• Pencils No. 2
• Pocket Folders
• Rulers
• TI30XS Calculators 
• Scissors, Pointed
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